
EMERGENCY MEETING 

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Manorhaven will hold a special emergency meeting on 

Thursday, January 17, 2013, at 5:00 p.m. at Village Hall, 33 Manorhaven Boulevard, Port Washington, 

New York, for the sole purpose of reviewing, authorizing the proposed bond resolution and to review 

quotes received for tree project – both are related to extraordinary cost incurred by the Village from 

Hurricane Sandy.  

Dated: January 15, 2013 

Liz Gaynor, Village Clerk-Treasurer 

Port Washington, NY 11050 


